
Friends and fellow workers of Warren Sheriff Clarence A. Davis honored the 

retiring sheriff on Wednesday afternoon during a reception at the Warren County Court House. The veteran sheriff was presented an engraved plaque and a 
gold watch. Shown above are Mrs. Davis, Sheriff Davis, their daughter. Dr. 
Brenda Davis Smith of Atlanta, Ga., and their granddaughter, Julie, 18 months 
old. (Staff Photo) 

Norlina Building Burned 
Warren Feed Mills at 

Norlina, built more 

than 25 years ago by the 
late W. L. Long and 

operated for many 

years by the late Alfred 
J. Ellington, a former 
county commissioner, 
was burned down in 18 

minutes at 3 o'clock 

Saturday afternoon by 
its owner, Alfred M. 

Bennett, owner of Bennett's Fire Equipment, 
who will use the lot as 
the site of a 

2600-squarefoot steel building 
which will be the new 

headquarters of his 

company. 
Bennett said 

yesterday that before the 

building was set on fire 

Saturday, that it had 

been stripped of all its 
equipment, which had 

been sold to local 

farmers interested in 

making their own feed. 
He said the rapidity 
with which the mill 

burned was due to the 

large amount of grain 
dust in the structure 

He said that the rush 
w as because of laying a 
concrete slab for the 

new building before 

cold weather sets in. 

Space in the new 

building will be used for 
storing, working on and 
testing fire trucks. 

Completed trucks will 

also be on display. 
Bennett said that he is 

highly pleased with the 
Norlina operation and 
intended to be from 

here on a citizen of 

Warren County. If 
present progress 
continues, he added, he 

hopes to be employing 
25 persons within the 

next two years. 

McCollum Finishes 

Basic Training 
Marine Pvt. Anthony 

B. McCollum, son of the 
Rev. and Mrs. Charles 

F. McCollum of Rt. 2, 
Littleton, has completed recruit training at 

the Marine Corps Recruit Depot, Parris 

Island, S. C. 

Members of the Norlina Youth Improvement 4-H 
Club are shown with Thanksgiving bags which they 

UDC Chapter Has 
November Meeting 

The November 

meeting of the Warren 

County Bragg-Ransom 
Chapter No. 939, UDC, 
was held in the home of 

Mrs. Tim Thompson. 
A report on the 

General Convention of 
the United Daughters of 
the Confederacy held in 
Richmond, Va., during 
the week of Nov. 6-11 
was given by Mrs. R. B. 
Kotal, delegate. She 

also gave highlights of 
the tour to Washington, 
D. 0. where the group 
visited the Kennedy 
Center for the 

Performing Arts, the Washington Cathedral and 

Arlington. Wreaths were 
laid at the tomb of the 
Unknown Soldier and 
Mm Confederate Mono- 

Mrs. George W. 

Franklin presented the 
historical program, 
"The Seige of 

Petersburg." 
Following the 

program, delicious 

refreshments were served by 
the hostess, Mrs. 

Thompson, assisted by 
Mrs. George W. Franklin. 

Vaughan Ends 

Recruit Training 
- Navy Airman Recruit 
James R. Vaughan, boo 
of Edith W. Harris of 20 

Cedar Point, Littleton, 
has completed recruit 

training at the Naval 
Training Center, Orlando, Fla. 

prepared for distribution to the elderly. 
(Staff Photo) 

List Of Jurors 

Selected Here 
A total of 65 Warren 

County residents have 
been named for jury 
duty during a criminal 
term of Warren County 
Superior Court scheduled to begin here on 

December 13 at 10 a. m. 

Among those selected 
for jury service are 

Harry Bennie Harrison, 
Eva G. Howell, Carolyn 
Deloris Davis, Sandra 
Maxbauer Wilson, Lucy 
White Banzet, Mrs. McCarroll Alston, Walter 

Henderson, Eugene 
Coleman Mustian, 
Faith L. Choplin Harris, 
Virginia Champion 
Cameron, James Irvin 

Bowen, Anna Shaw 

Thompson, Herretta 
Manson, Sophese L. 

Hawkins. Virginia M. 

Hawkins and Jade 

Cassandra Hanson. 

Also, Brenda Dorcel 

Seward, Mary Epsie 
Richardson, Barbara 
Bullock Alston, 
Margaret Killian Seaman, 
Betty Wesson Harris, 
Cara Marie Somerville. 
Samuel Williams, HI. 
Olivia Young Moseley, 
Clinton Powell, 
Elizabeth Carroll Perry. 
Mac Arthur Mills, 
Catherine Martha Brown, 
Cara W. Green, L. B. 

Henderson, Jr., 
Kathryn Gertrude Perkin- 

son, Joyce Ann Newell, 
and Gertrude Perry 
Davis. 

Also, Delores Davis, 
Carolyn A. Hayes, 
Laura L. Short, Kelvin 
Morris Davis, Lula 

Twitty Algood, Robert 
Lee Watkins, Phyllis 
Russell, Robert Hardy 
Marlin. Gloria Sandra 
Davis, Dorothy Dean 

Bobbitt, Bettie Greene 

Jiggetts, Colonel Webster Goode, Dale Sterlins 

Majors, Macon Douglas 
Reid, Virginia S. 

Perkinson, Joyce Be mice 
Williams and Edward 

Harold Moseley. 

Also, Rose Andrews 
Dortch, Patsy Ann Reid 
Stegall, Hubert Hazes 

Avent, Lucille Collier 

Bowen, Tommy Yoas 

Neal, George P. Stegall, 
Jr., Edna Mae Tunstall, 
Alvis J. Rivers, Essie 
Fields Bell, C. W. 

Egerton, Jr., Archie 
Irdle Alston, Charles 

Richard Millard, Alberta Williams Perry, 
Fannie P. Durham and 

Larry Curtis Spruill. 
Jurors held over from 

former sessions are 

Jerry Wayne Abbott, 
Archie Dean Collier, 
Charles L. Grantham. 
Connie Evans Mulchi, 
Larry Leon Short. 

Band Performs Well 
The Warren County 

Marching Eagle Band 
participated in what 

has been dubbed North 

Carolina's liveliest and 

loveliest Christmas 

parade in Salisbury. 
Parade participants included more than ten 

marching units. Among 
those were the Livingstone College Marching 
Band and the North 

Rowan High School 

Marching Band. North 
Rowan has been an 

Orange Bowl participant and has also 

performed in the 

Macey's Thanksgiving 
Day Parade. 

A field of floats 
sponsored by local 
merchants and area 
organizations serve to make 
the Salisbury parade 

one of North Carolina's 

biggest Christmas 

parades. 
The parade route consisted of two parts. The 

first was in Spencer, 
located just outside of 
Salisbury. It was in 

Spencer that the marching units were judged. 
The Eagles received 
excellent ratings in the 
following areas: showmanship, execution, 
precision, spacing, 
theme and continuous 

playing. However no 

points were received in 
appearance. This was 

their only drawback in 
not receiving honors. 
The second part of the 

parade route took the 

band to the heart of 

downtown Salisbury. It 

was here that the band 

was overtaken by the 
crowd. There, as in 

Louisburg, they were 

urged to give a postparade performance. 
The band wanted to 

perform especially well 
here because it is the 

hometown of the band's 

director, Michael Lee 

King. Onlookers at the 
Salisbury parade included King's mother, 
Mrs. Annie Lee King, 
and other family 
members. She noted that to 
march in his 

hometown's parade was a 

dream come true for 

him. 

EDeaPankey and Ella Aadrewi (right) are shown with bap food provided 
14 aeedy families la Warren County last week. The complete Ihaahsgivlag dtaam are provided by the ShoccoCtapel Sunday School. (Staff Photo) 

Indians and Pilgrims alike visited the Creative Learning Center in Soul City 
last week. The center's staff recreated a little history by exposing the children 
to the events that led up to the very first Thanksgiving at Plymouth. The 
children celebrated the evenlrity making Indian and Pilgrim headwear, after 
which they enjoyed a Thanksgiving lunch. Parents of the children organized a 
drawing for a turkey, donated by Warrenton IGA, which was won by Melvin 
Hargrove of Norlina. Shown during their Thanksgiving ceremony above are 
Sandra C. King, standing left, head Montessori teacher; Cynthia Wheeler, 
assistant teacher; and students Vernecia Townes, Chandra Sledge, James 
Gavin, Tona Alston, Stacy Henderson, Robert Kirk, Terry Evans, Pazanta 
Goolsby, Adriel Terry, Najen Williams and Kellye Worth. Not present for picture was Gregory Banks, afternoon assistant. (Staff Photo) 

Position Is Filled 
Carolyn Ormond, a 

licensed physical therapist, has joined the staff 
of MedVisit, a home 
health agency serving 
Granville, Vance, and 
Warren counties 

effective, November 15. 
Prior to joining MedVisit, Ormond was a 

senior staff physical 
therapist at Wake Medical Center in Raleigh 
Ms. Ormond's 

experVaughan 
(Continued from page 11) 

were April Beddingfield, Robbie Harris, 
Sallie Pierce, Clara 

Powell, Stevie Salmon 
and Chris Williams. 
Her students on the 

A-B Honor Roll were 

Mary Dunlevy, Demetria Goode, Sandra 
Leonard, Lori Paschall, 
George Powell, Avera 
Terry, Roderick Townes and Teressa West. 
Mrs. Faulkner's sixth 

grade students on the 

Principal's List were 

Dana Clary, Opherral 
Eaton, Dawn Howard 
and Terry Light. 
Her students on the 

A-B Honor Roll were 

Stacy Alston, Tasha 
Alston, Dena Clary, 
Jeri Lynn Gregory, 
Anthony Hawkins and 
Ronald Paige. 

ience has included work 
at Rex Hospital, Lennox 
Baker Hospital, Cape 
Fear Valley Hospital, 
and Baylor Hospital in 
Dallas, Texas. 
She has extensive 

experience with orthopedic, respiratory, 
cardiac, vascular, 
neurological, and burn 

patients and is a 

member of the 
American and N. C. Physical 
Therapy Associations. 
MedVisit is located in 

the lower level of the 

MRS. ORMOND 

Shell Convenience Mart 

on Ruin Creek Road in 

Henderson. 

NOW OPEN 

Ular&ecat's 
A Unique Dining Experience 

Hours: 

Wed. - Sal - 5:00 - 10:00 

Sun. - 12:00 - 9:00 

Reservations Suggested 
Not Required 

586-5900 
Located 1/4 Mile North Of Littleton 

Spring St. Extension 
" 1 


